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Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns

CAUTION: External Email  

 
I wish to lodge my strongest objection to the proposed housing development known as Netherbarns.  
 
It is absolutely clear that the planting of a thin screen of trees (which will take years to mature) would not 
adequately hide the 45 houses proposed in the new development, when viewed from Abbotsford. Abbotsford and 
its surrounding environment is a jewel in the Scottish heritage and it must be protected from this and any future 
similar developments. 
 
William Roberts 


